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At the Veterans Success Center we receive many questions throughout the day. This blog will 

assist students with many questions that may not be covered in the FAQs. We recently had a 

dependent come into our office requesting information about continuing his education. He 

recently received his Bachelor's degree from another university and was interested in taking 

classes at CSUSB to fulfill requirements needed to attend a local Professional school. At his 

previous school he was using the California Fee Waiver, and was interested in using it here as 

well to fulfill the requirements of the Professional school. 

 

Unfortunately, as of January 2013, in order to open seats in classes that are overcrowded, 

CSUSB no longer admits postbach students. This standard is already enforced at University of 

California, Riverside, and probably more local universities. 

 

The only way to take classes if you already have a Bachelor's degree is to go through the campus' 

College of Extended Learning, through Open University. The College of Extended Learning 

does not accept payment of the California Fee Wavier because CEL is not a state supported 

program. 

 

A strong recommendation to students is to know what your academic goal is to avoid the need to 

return to college as a postbach student. If your goal happens to change during the middle of your 

education, ensure you make the necessary adjustments. You can change or add a major and/or 

minor by visiting the Records, Registration, and Evaluations Office for a minimal fee 


